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THANKS FOR JOINING US AT KINGWOOD! 
Sundays  

9:00 am - Worship (in-person and streamed online) 
     During Sunday Morning worship there is an attended nursery for ages 0-2. Children’s  
     Worship (ages 3-2nd grade) is in Kingwood Station and dismissal is before the message. 

10:30 am - Bible classes for all ages 

5:00 pm - LifeLinks (small group meetings, various locations) 

Wednesdays  

5:00 pm - Adult textual Bible class 

5:30-6:15 pm - Wednesday night fellowship meal 

6:30 pm - Bible classes for all ages 
——————————————————————————————————————————————— 
If you are interested in learning more about baptism contact Jeff Brown. 

If you want to find your place in the Kingwood family contact David Vaughn. 

Kingwood co-sponsors AGAPE Christian Counselor, Nathan Jernigan, M.A. Licensed Senior 
Psychological Examiner and Licensed Professional Counselor, Stones River Business Center, 
2159 N. Thompson Lane, B-2,  896-1305

FROM THE PREACHER’S DESK

March 24, 2024 
          

    We continue to work to find our college and young adult minister to serve here 
with us, and this past Tuesday and Wednesday we were able to bring in and visit 
with Chris Jeter, who is currently serving in Texas. Due to schedules with Chris and 
Kingwood, we had to take advantage of a mid-week visit. Please continue to pray 
as we work through this process and find the right person to lead this ministry 
moving forward. We will update you each step of the way. 

    Next Sunday is Easter Sunday and, as always, people are more open to a 
church invite next Sunday than possibly any other time of the year. There is 
something about Easter that peaks the attention of others and gives us a great 
chance to reach out to those around us. I encourage you to do just that. What 
neighbor, co-worker, classmate, friend, or family member do you need to invite 
next week? Care enough about them to invite them to be your guests next week. 
You never know what their response might be and it could be that it will change 
their life for eternity! 

     The summer mission team to Honduras met last Sunday and continued their 
preparations for the trip coming up in July. I am looking forward to joining this 
group and working with a ministry that is near and dear to my heart. Please 
continue to pray for this group and join us for our next Mission Kitchen fundraiser 
meal Sunday, April 7, in the fellowship hall!

Welcome To Worship 
Welcome & Announcements  

Song: On Zion’s Glorious Summit Stood 

Song: There Is A Habitation  

Song: I Will Call Upon The Lord 

Prayer  

Song: Come, Share The Lord 

Communion and Offering 

Song: Every Praise 

Song: We Praise Thee O God 

Dismiss Children’s Worship 

Song: Hallelujah, Praise Jehovah 

Message 

Song: Stand Up Stand Up For Jesus 

Shepherd’s Blessing & Prayer



This week’s Wednesday Night Meal menu is: 
meatloaf, chicken tenders, greens, twice baked 
potatoes, white beans, cornbread, & salad bar. 

PRAYER LIST 
Hutchins Shepherding Group 
Jennifer Moore, daughter of Doug & Brenda 
Hutchins , is working with her doctors to 
determine treatment for breast cancer. 
Laurene Ray is now home from respite care at 
Stones River Manor. 
Olivia Watson, granddaughter of Ken & Shirley 
Watson, is home recovering from complications 
from flu B. 
Reynolds Shepherding Group 
Amy Adams, sister of Debbie Pulido, is home 
(Jacksonville, FL) recovering from a minor stroke. 
Gloria Brown is home f rom the hospita l 
recovering from a stroke. 
Owen Fox, father of Jim Fox, is home from 
Summit Medical Center and will continue to have 
his heart monitored. 
Seigenthaler Shepherding Group 
John Carroll broke his ankle and doctors are 
assessing the need for surgery. 
Tiller Shepherding Group 
Laura Miller continues to struggle with daily 
headaches and nausea. 

Continue To Remember  
Barbara Appleton, Earl Beck, Andy Bibb, Virginia 
Black, John Botts, Gary Brown, Kimberly Cantrell, 
Jackie Coke, Patty Crittenden, Bobbie Davis, Joel 
Donnell, Dorothy Fann, Jane Gannon, Jim & Judy 
Lee Green, Juanita Haile, Jane Harvey, Billy 
Higginbotham, Carolyn Holmes, Shirley Hood,  
Billye Nance, Jan Owens, Andrea Powell, Elaine 
Powers, Margaret Ryan, and David Vaughn. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Welcome new members, Jimmy & Candice 
Pinzon and Allen Brown! The Pinzons are joining 
the Lyles Shepherding Group and Allen is joining 
the Peck Shepherding Group. 

Happy Birthday to Laurene Ray, who turns 96 
tomorrow, March 25, and Robert Stroop, who turns 
97 Tuesday, March 26! Cards are appreciated. 

King’s Kids, our Parents’ Day Out program, is 
enrolling for the Fall! Please contact Amy Nelson 
at k ingwoodkids@comcast .net for more 
information. 

Week of March 17, 2024

A.M. Worship 396 Budget $21,986.00

Bible Class 298 Contribution $20,252.00

Online 22 Variance -$1,734.00

Wednesday 185 YTD Variance -$6,346.81

Mark your calendars for our annual Easter Egg 
Hunts Sunday, March 31! Babies through 2nd 
grade will have their hunt immediately following 
Sunday morning Bible class. 3rd-5th graders will 
have a meal and Glow-In-The-Dark hunt at 5 
p.m. Scan the QR codes above to sign up. 

Parents of children participating in the 
babies-2nd grade egg hunt should bring a 
dozen candy-filled (NUT FREE), taped Easter 
eggs per child. Please place them in the basket 
at the Welcome Center by March 27. Eggs for the 
Glow-In-The-Dark hunt will be provided. 

We will have a Food Drive for the new Blessing 
Box to help create a stockpile of items. There will 
be a gift card prize for the child who brings the 
most items! Bring all donations to the Child 
Check-In Center by Easter Sunday (March 31) so 
they can be counted. Any unexpired and 
unopened food/hygiene items are accepted. 

WAYS TO SERVE 
Food Pantry Needs: spam, chicken noodle soup, 
tomato soup, vegetable soup, and chili. 

March Sunday Transportation: Chris Garner 

Doors of Hope volunteers for April 8: Sharon 
Burke, Sheryl Jackson, Linda Jenkins, Lisa Pirtle, 
and Debbie Pulido. 

Kingwood provides weekend food bags for 
students in need at Christiana Elementary in the 
ATLAS Program. If you would like to make a 
donation to help finish the school year, please put 
it in the blue lockbox outside the church office. 

If anyone would like to share a meal with Ricardo 
Maia while he is in town from March 22-April 8, 
please sign up at Sign Up Central. 

Several Children’s Bible Class teachers and 
assistants are needed for the April-June quarter 
on Sunday mornings and Wednesday nights. 
Please sign up on the church website children’s 
ministry page or see Melissa VanZant. 

Our Blessing Box  is now up and available to the 
public! Please consider bringing any unexpired 
food or unopened hygiene item and place in the 
designated basket at Donation Station. 

Stones River Manor will host a Fashion Show 
Fundraiser Saturday, April 13, at 2:00 p.m. at 
North Boulevard Church of Christ. There is a $30 
minimum donation per person and all proceeds 
will go to their Benevolence Program. 

The next Mission Kitchen fundraiser luncheon 
will be Sunday, April 7, to support the Honduras 
trip team. If you would like to make a donation, 
you can put it in the blue lockbox next to the 
office. Thank you for your support! 

Serving at Kingwood

March 24 March 31

Prayer Matthew Coats Thom Coats

Communion Keith Stokes Matt Tiller

Offering 
Counters

Alex Pearcy 
Lloyd Garner

Brad Gardner 
Ray Goolsby

Northside 
Sunday AM

Peck 
Shep. Group

Reynolds 
Shep. Group

KSM Lunch Out will be this Sunday following 
Bible Class. We will pick a place during class 
time to go eat at following class.  
Our Spring Retreat is just over one month 
away! Make sure to sign up through link tree or 
the ksm website. The deadline to sign up and 
get a shirt is April 7. 

Upcoming Events: 
March 24 - KSM Lunch Out 
March 31 - KCM Easter Egg Hunts 
April 26-28 - Spring Retreat

mailto:kingwoodkids@comcast.net

